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June 9, 1931*

S. F* Markham, Keq*, M.A., B.Llfct, M.P 
Secretary, The Muséums Association,
39B Alfred Place,
South Kensington,
London, 3,7.7.

• *

Dear nlr.

McGill University, conjointly with the 

Art Association, the Antiquarian and Numismatic 

Society (Château de Hameaay) of Montreal, would 

very much like to know whether it would be possible 

for y cur Association to undertake a complete sur­

vey of ottr various museums.

Due to prosent finnnoial conditions we 

have an appropriation of one hundred pounds only 

to offer you to conduct this survey, and would 

deeply appreciate any assistance you can give us 

in this matter.

Hoping that your Association can help 

us solve our many museums difficulties.

Believe me.

lours faithfully,

IPrincipal
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